
Questions	From	Artists	-	City	of	Sugar	Land,	City	Hall	Atrium	Public	Art	Project	
	

Would	you	allow	a	collaborative	application	from	an	artist	team	where	one	
artist	is	located	in	US	and	other	artist	is	located	in	UK?		
The	eligibility	requirements	state	that	the	project	is	available	to	artists	located	in	the	
United	States	(US),	therefore	the	US	artist	would	need	to	be	the	sole	applying	artist.	
The	contract	would	need	to	be	held	by	the	US	artist,	including	insurance.	
	
Can	you	provide	interior	photos	of	the	building	without	the	PDF	embedding?	
Please	see	additional	Word	document	with	images.	
	
Can	you	share	the	building’s	existing	electrical	system?	Can	you	tell	us	if	there	
will	be	three	20A	circuits	available	in	a	panelboard	in	the	building	and	
provide	a	description	of	the	location	so	we	can	estimate	cost	to	run	the	needed	
circuits?	
While	electrical	system	drawings	cannot	be	provided	during	the	RFP	period,	we	can	
gather	this	information	if	your	design	is	selected	for	the	project.	Please	keep	this	in	
mind	as	you	estimate	the	project.		
	
Does	the	city	have	an	electrician	that	works	on	this	building	that	we	could	
contact	for	pricing	on	this	work?	
We	do	not	have	a	recommended	electrician.		
	
Is	there	a	utility	room	or	electrical	closet	nearby	where	this	could	be	installed	
out	of	sight	of	the	public?	
There	are	spaces	that	could	be	viable	for	this	purpose.	Keep	in	mind	that	staff	will	not	
be	consistently	available	to	manage	a	lighting	system.	Please	be	sure	to	discuss	
durability	and	maintenance	of	the	artwork	and	the	lighting	system.	
	
Does	the	building	have	any	existing	lighting	control	systems	in	place?		
Simple	light	switches	are	utilized	in	this	area.		
	
Can	you	clarify	the	load	bearing	capacity	of	each	mounting	point?	
Please	see	additional	drawing	that	has	been	added	elaborating	on	weight	load	per	
mounting	point.		
	
Will	the	city	entertain	a	project	proposal	that	exceeds	the	$82,200	budget	
listed	in	the	RFP?	
The	budget	for	this	project	is	not	to	exceed	$82,200.		


